
Notice on Public Opening of Financial Proposals 
 
On November 19, 2007; 10:00 a.m. (local time) the Financial Proposals for the 
Technical Audit services will be opened in the presence of the firms’ 
representatives who choose to attend the session. 
 
The public opening session will be held on the following address:  Ministry of 
Transport and Road Industry, 134 Stefan cel Mare str., Chisinau, Republic of 
Moldova. 
 
Registration of the representatives to attend the session will start on 9:30 a.m. 
(local time) at the address abovementioned. 


